Kerry Anne Wain

From: KEITH EVANS <

Sent: 26 November 2017 16:35

To: CDL

Subject: Conwy LDP Review addendum

In addition to the points in my earlier email | consider that you now need a proper land policy for
agriculture and diversification post leaving the EU in 2018.

| suggest taking the views of CLA/NFU/ FUW as recent decisions locally show a lack of town
planning recognition and indeed positivity or

sensitivity to the sector, how it is changing, the effects for land use

and rural areas and economic survival. Only this week figures show a significant drop in rural
farm workers as the sector uses self employed and other contracting systems

Agro forestry etc needs consideration as well as on farm tourism.as a backstop during decoupling
from subsidy.

More flexible options need to be built into theLDP review and this is timely and | suggest it be put
in place next.

Yours sincerely,
Keith Evans





